
The Boals Elementary  

Staff and PTA  

would like to cordially invite all  

former students of the  

Class of 2018 
to attend our  

Senior Day Celebration 
When:  Friday, May 18th 

Check In begins at 7:30am and 

Good Morning Boals will begin 
promptly at 7:50am  

Please RSVP by May 4th 

https://goo.gl/forms/
bH3lqkpgFlhbiGp73 

You may also scan this QR Code: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We can’t wait to celebrate with you! 

https://goo.gl/forms/bH3lqkpgFlhbiGp73
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